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Issue 16 
 

27th May 

 2021 

PSQM 

School Awarded Primary Science Quality Mark 

We are delighted to report that we are one of 334 schools nationally 

who have been awarded the Primary Science Quality Mark celebrating 

our commitment to excellence in science teaching and learning. Only 

4000 schools across the UK have achieved this prestigious Primary 

Science Quality Mark since 2010. Congratulations to Miss Green and 

everybody else involved for this great achievement. 
 

Value of the month  

When we come back the Value for June is Uniqueness and the stories 

used to support this are ‘In the Beginning’, Genesis 1 & ‘A Flood and a 

promise’, Genesis 6-9 

 

Dates for the term 
 

28th May INSET day 

31st May- 4th June Half term 

w/c 21st June Year 6 Bikeability 

28th June- 2nd July Year 6 Residential – Grittleton House 

5th July Yr 1/2 Skreens Park tbc 

6th July Yr 3/5 Skreens Park tbc 

8th July Transition day 

16th July Reports out 

2nd September Children return 
 

Walk to School Week 2021 

Message from the Herts Sustainable Travel Officer: 

Sawbridgeworth Primary Schools came together last week for Walk to 

School Week 2021.  From 17 to 21 May, pupils across the town walked, 

cycled or scooted to school. Well done to all who took part!  Don’t 

forget to continue walking, cycling and scooting on short local journeys 

when you can!  
 

Hairbands 

Please remember that hairbands and bows in children’s hair should be 

discrete otherwise they will be removed. Thank you for your support.  
 

Parent consultations 

Thank you for the majority of parents who remembered to attend their 

selected times. It is not always possible to rearrange any missed slots 

as teachers are very busy. 
 

Covid 19 update 

Please read carefully the attached information from HCC, paying 

particular attention to current travel restrictions. 
 

Have a lovely half term, hopefully the sun will come out!! 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 


